
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a wonderful half term from 
the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
 
24th February – back to school 
6th March – World Book Day (letter sent 
out) 
20th March – Reception trip to the Hat 
Museum, Stockport. 
2nd April – Once Upon a Time Ball (dress 
as a princess, prince, king, queen or 
knight for the day) details to follow 
nearer the time. 
4th April – finish for Easter 
 
 

   

Well done to Alfie and Alyssia our two 
stars of the week 

 

 
 

Congratulations! 
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Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths 

We have explored doubling, both 
recognising doubles and making doubles. 
We have also talked about more and 
fewer.  

Vocabulary of the week 

Disobey, surprise, splatter, crimson, 
sticky and impatient. 

furious 

 

 

Mystery Reader 

We would love to welcome you as a 
mystery reader to our class. If you’ve not 
had a turn or would like another go 
please let us know. 

      What a brilliant story to end our 
half term, ‘Naughty Bus’ by Jan and Jerry 
Oke. We love the playful layout and 
photographs in this story. There is just so 
much to talk about. We drew our own red  
buses and used them to create some transient 
artwork. Transient means that the pieces we 
used aren’t stuck down and can be easily 
moved. We took photographs of our finished 
artwork and it is now on display in the 
classroom.  

 

 

PE kits 

PE kits were sent home on Wednesday for 
washing and checking. We do our very best to 
encourage the children to keep their clothes 
together. However, 30 children in the 
classroom, getting changed together, does 
mean that sometimes things go astray. A lot 
of PE kit is still unnamed which makes it really 
difficult for us to give to the right person. 
Please take time to check the items in your 
child’s bag belong to them and return 
anything to school that has made its way in 
there by mistake. Many thanks. 

 

 

Please take some time if you can over half 
term to watch some of the videos that were 
sent home a few weeks ago. The QR codes on 
the sheets your child was given should still 
work. Any problems please let us know.  

 


